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Jewish Fund for Human Needs awarded $2,500 to the African 

Mutual Assistance Association of Missouri to support our efforts. 
 
 
The Jewish Fund for Human Need has awarded AMAMM again a fund of $2,500 
for general operating expenses. The Rabbi Robert P. Jacobs Jewish Fund for 
Human Needs is the Jewish Community charity for allocating grants to St. Louis 
area organizations seeking financial assistance to help meet basic human need. Since 
1985, the fund has awarded $600,000 to more than 120 agencies. “We appreciate 
this generosity, especially in the spirit of the season of giving when all of our 
Abrahamic faiths celebrate their holidays from September to December. This is the 
second grant JFHN has awarded AMAAM. We were fortunate enough to get an 
award in 2006 too.  In these times of funding cuts this grant will help us go a long 
way for many expenses. We thank the Jewish Community for understanding our 
need”, said Gedlu Metaferia, Executive Director of AMAAM.  
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